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To all clubs for your noƟce boards. 

The single gender pennants have been run and the final series completed. 

In the men’s compeƟƟon Merimbula will advance straight to the State finals in Division 1 and 
Huskisson will go through to State in Division 2 as there were no finals. 

Division 3 was won by Malua Bay and Division 4 was won by Greenwell Point. 

In the women’s pennant Malua Bay will progress to the State finals in Division 1, along with 
Merimbula in Divisions 2 and 3 with Huskisson in Division 4. 

CongratulaƟons to all sides and best wishes for good results. At this stage a venue has not been 
advised. 

I aƩended the Division 3 men’s final and Division 4 women’s and men’s finals at Ulladulla along with 
Vice President Hellen HasƟngs plus Match CommiƩee members Edwina Skinner, Steve Munce and 
Craig Gardner.  

The club did a great job running the event and the games were played on a top surface. Many 
thanks. Thanks also to Tuross and Tura for hosƟng the 2’s and 3’s. 

It was terrific to see the men and women all playing at the same Ɵme which created a great 
atmosphere and some really close games. 

President JeaneƩe Shimeld and Match CommiƩee members Don Pope and Joy ScoƩ aƩended Tura 
Beach, Match CommiƩee members Yvonne Huddleston and Marcel Kors were at Tuross. 

The Triples and Fours championships have been run within the areas with singles and pairs coming 
up in October. 

All finals will be played at Merimbula from 30th November to 8th December. 

I will be preparing a report on championship entries and a quesƟonnaire on the upcoming program 
prior to preparing the new calendar. 

I would like to thank all the members for using bowlslink to enter the championships, it does take a 
load off the match commiƩee when organizing the events. Members can also gain a lot of 
informaƟon from bowls link by searching the links. All past compeƟƟons can be accessed by looking 
on the completed tab.  

There is also a lot of informaƟon on the region website, southeastbowls.com.au 

Enjoy your bowls, and best of luck in the champs. 

Mick Duprez 
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